
Every year the staff at Newall Green Primary school     

donate food to make two amazing Christmas food      

hampers.                                         

This year we are also making a chocolate and an alcohol 

hamper. 

  

Raffle tickets will be on sale throughout December at 

events in school and will also be available from the 

Whitehouse centre and the main office. 

Lucky winners will be drawn on the last day of term. 

  

Tickets cost just 20p each (£1.00                                       

per strip) and are on sale from                                         

Monday 6th December. 

 

Good luck everyone! 

  

 


